Timetable for Faculty checking Vantage records
All undergraduate qualifications have been identified as either simple structures or complex structures. The simple ones have a single pathway on Planet and are not nested in a complex qualification.

The timetable for faculties to check the Vantage structures is:

4.11.13 to 15.11.13
check simple quals on Vantage

25.11. to 6.12.13
check complex quals on Vantage

However, the more complex qualifications are being analysed and input into the Business Review machine and curriculum administrators will be offered the opportunity to check the records in that environment, as and when they are available. That is likely to be any time between now and 12 November.
Checking will normally involve checking the Vantage record against the Planet record, so CQC are planning to ensure that all the changed pathways (QUC-2013-3-33) and the simple amended qualifications coming to the Qualifications Committee for approval on 22 October will be input into Planet by 1 November.
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